
State Water Resources Control Board

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP

The State Water Resources Control Board hereby cancels the Public Workshop on

COST OF COMPLIANCE 

The Public Workshop was scheduled to commence on
November 9, 2021

at 1:00 p.m.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE

The Public Workshop formerly scheduled to commence on November 9, 2021, as 
identified in the October 13, 2021 Revised Notice of Public Workshop, is cancelled.

The workshop was intended to focus on costs of compliance for the Irrigated Lands 
Regulatory Program and to provide an opportunity for stakeholders to discuss ways to 
reduce costs of compliance.  Based on stakeholder interest in focusing the discussion of 
costs on the fee setting process, staff have determined that a discussion of cost of 
compliance is premature.  Cost of compliance remains an important topic and a priority 
for the Water Board.  Staff will convene a workshop, as appropriate, at a future date.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS

If you have additional questions regarding this notice, please contact Brianna St. Pierre 
at Brianna.St.Pierre@waterboards.ca.gov.

October 29, 2021
Date  Jeanine Townsend

Clerk to the Board

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_info/calendar/docs/2021/nov/revised-notice-costofcompliance.pdf
mailto:Brianna.St.Pierre@waterboards.ca.gov
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